Docket # 02-REN-1038 Staff
Workshop on Possible Changes to the Emerging Renewables Program Guidebook

In order to increase adoption of wind power in California, we suggest allowing C-46 (solar) contractors
to participate and/or be eligible for rebates under the CEC ERP Wind Rebate Program. C-46 contractors
have significant experience with grid interconnection, construction issues such as assembly, and ground
mounting, and electrical issues. Additionally C-46 contractors interact more frequently with consumers
and building owners interested in renewable energy than any other group of contractors.

This change in the program would not only increase the speed and volume of adoption of wind power in
California, it would also add program uniformity by mirroring the contractor groups approved to
participate in the California Solar Initiative (i.e. A, B, C-10, and C-46).

Sincerely,
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